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Dear Friends  

and Supporters, 
 

 

In Voivodeni we have been 

able to help a 7 year-old girl 

(picture to the left) who had a 

brain tumour and needed emer-

gency surgery. The operation is 

free of charge, but post-

operative treatments require 

money as do transports to and 

from the hospital in Tages 

Mures. The congregational 

members also helped with what 

they could. The priest Denes 

Scaba asks for intercession for 

the girl. 
 

The mother shows that the money                                        Food distribution in Voivodeni with a Corona distance. 

for the girl has arrived. 

  

Denes also appealed for clothing for children and adults. He said that a Romanian truck driver, with a load to Southern 

Sweden, would be able to fill the empty space with those things on his way back. As the driver would not come to 

Stockholm, the Foundation contacted our co-operative partner, the OSS-HELP in Småland, where Bernt Texén was 

kind enough and helped load a lot of clothes, which the OSS-HELP had gathered. 
 

       
In Floresti Dana tirelessly continues to hand out necessities. During the last month it has been clothes as well as 

toothbrushes and some children’s bicycles. Furthermore, Dana was terrified to discover that many Roma people had 

neither beds nor mattresses, but slept directly on the cold floor, so she gave mattresses to those who needed them the 

most. 
 

                   

 

Stiftelsen Brödet/The SB Foundation and board members Arne, Elisabeth, Ivar, Lena, Roger 

give thanks to all contributors. 
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